
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 4/14/2025 
 

 

Comstock Park Drama Club's 24 Hour Theatre Project is back!! We will write, direct and produce 
brand new shows all in 24 hours. All students are welcome to sign up! This is a great opportunity if you 
have always wanted to try theatre and it has a small time commitment. Performance date is 
Saturday, April 19. Sign up in the office for more information. 

AP exam balances are due by April 25th. See Mrs. Barnhardt to make your cash or check payment, 
otherwise pay online on SchoolPay. 

The blood drive is April 23rd.  If you are interested in signing up see Mrs. Weber.   

Chicago students:  check google classroom for bus assignment lists.  Also, keep an eye on your 
grades.  If your grades fall to failing you may be removed from the trip.   All students attending the 
trip need to sign up on Remind.  See the link on Google Classroom. 

Juniors and Seniors, please check your email to vote for round 1 of prom king & queen, and prom 
prince and princess. Voting will close on Friday at 2:45 PM.  

Prom tickets are now on sale at both lunches, or in B214 before and after school.  They will be $75 this 
week, and next week go up to $85. Wednesday April 23rd is the last day to get a ticket.  Guest passes 
are digital again this year.  Send Ms. Shields an email if you would like a guest pass.  CP students are 
allowed to submit 1 guest pass, and must buy their guest a ticket.  Guest passes are due to Ms. Shields 
by this Friday.  

Happy Birthday:  Donte M., Anita P., Jaxon S.  

 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


